
Representation for Transfer 

 

To, 

The Respected Registrar General, 

Hon’ble High Court of Judicature at Allahabad 

 

Through 

The Respected District Judge, 

Ballia 

 

Subject- Request for Pre-mature transfer 

 

Respected Sir,  

It is humbly submitted that I have transferred to Balia from Kasganj by the notification dated 

18.11.2023. I am requesting for my premature transfer to a district adjoining my home district Amroha 

for the following reasons- 

1) My father met with a road accident 4-5 months ago, and he had knee fracture. He was on bed 

rest for a long time. Even now he is not fully able to attend the normal functions of life, and he 

is still going through treatment. There are only four members in my family- mother, father, me 

and my younger brother. My younger brother is only 20 years old and he lives in Delhi as he is 

taking coaching for the MCA examination. Therefore, there is no other family member who 

can take care of my father. Further my father is also a patient of sugar and high blood pressure, 

which makes his problem more severe. Therefore, if I am posted near Amroha then I will be 

able to help him out in his treatment. I am attaching medical papers of my father.  

2) My mother has been suffering from the problem of migraine, and she is having severe 

headaches due to that. Currently my mother is going through treatment of some dental 

problems from AIIMS too, and it would need some minor surgeries. As, my father is himself 

having knee fracture, and my younger brother is taking coaching so there is no family member 

who can take care of her.  

3) I even filed a representation last year on this ground of my mothers’ health and requested a 

posting near Amroha, but the same was not entertained, and I was given a posting in a district 

which is farthest from Amroha.  

4) In administrative decisions too the considerations of justice and compassions may be taken 

into account. From Ballia it is extremely difficult to visit my hometown Amroha or even to help 

my parents in their treatment. Further I would be required to travel a lot and take frequent 

earned leaves.  

5) I have filed a case against one woman Kawaljeet Kaur, who is a professional extortionist in the 

District Kasganj. Other officers have also filed cases/complaints against her. Being the 

complainant, it is very difficult to attend to the case from Ballia as it is 700 km away from 

Kasganj. 



6) In all the adjoining districts of Amroha which are Moradabad, Bijnor, Meerut, Hapur, Sambhal, 

seats are vacant, so there was/is no administrative difficulty is giving me a posting in any of 

these districts. 

At Kasganj district I was the only judge in the junior division who had completed his action plan, and 

my units were also 1890 units which were way above the required units criteria of 1200 units . I am a 

hard working, efficient and honest officer. With all these reasons, for the sake of my parents, who have 

made me capable of becoming a judge, I humbly request you to allow me a transfer to the adjoining 

districts of Amroha (i.e. Moradabad, Bijnor, Meerut, Hapur, Sambhal). 

I would be highly obliged by your kind act.  

Thanking You.  

Date 22.12.2023 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Avneesh Kumar, 

Id- up3571 

Civil judge (JD) East, 

District Ballia 

 

 

 


